
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Corps 

The Kindergarten 
Corps is a great 
program that works 
with kindergartners in 
Columbus City 
Schools. The tutoring 
program helps to 
improve early literacy 
skills, while also 
contributing to the 
student’s overall 
reading development.  

Alongside my program director, Dr. Kate Nelson, I 
worked with students through both semesters of my 
sophomore year to improve their literacy skills.  

From this program, I have not only 
been able to help the students that I 
have worked with, but I have also 
been able to learn from the process 
as well. We have had to overcome 
multiple obstacles due to the 
presence of a COVID-Induced 
virtual learning environment, and I 
learned how to adapt and overcome 
these obstacles as a result. In 
addition, I have been able to 
improvise my tutoring methods to 
fulfill the needs of every specific 
student that I work with.  

With the presence of COVID, I have had to 
improvise for moments when I was unable to meet 
with my student at the same time. For example, I 
found that recording sessions helped to make sure 
that the student would not miss out on a session.  


